SCHOOL BOARD ELECTIONS / HOLIDAY

Effective July 1, 2024, the School Board declares that every general election and regular local election shall be a school holiday for students and staff at each public school in this District. The administration shall establish and implement plans and procedures to carry out this mandate.

Adopted: date of manual adoption

LEGAL REF.: Laws of New Mexico 2023, Ch. 4, Sec. 22F

Note: This material is written by NMSBA for informational purposes only, and not as legal advice. You may wish to consult with your attorney for further explanation and advice as to the content of this advisory.